
From: OneStop
To: Planning Admin; Burgess, Aimee
Cc: OneStop
Subject: FW: 204 Pitt Street Variance Application
Date: October 15, 2021 1:21:49 PM

For PAC

Paula Hawkins
One Stop Development Shop
Customer Service Centre
Ground Floor – City Hall
(506)658-2911
paula.hawkins@saintjohn.ca

-----Original Message-----
From: Kayla Connors <kayla.colford@hotmail.com>
Sent: October 15, 2021 1:11 PM
To: OneStop <onestop@saintjohn.ca>
Subject: 204 Pitt Street Variance Application

[ External Email Alert] **Please note that this message is from an external sender. If it appears to be sent from a
Saint John employee, please forward the email to spamsample@saintjohn.ca or contact IT Service Desk at 649-
6047.**

Hello- I received a letter in the mail regarding 204 Pitt Street. I wish to inform you I am FOR this action.

Thanks,
Kayla

Sent from my iPhone
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